STATE HOUSE
LUSAKA
REPUBLIC OF ZAMBIA

RECOMMENDATION OF HHDF PROGRAMME MANAGER

MR DANIEL JINNEFALT

Human Health Development Foundation is a non-governmental organization
aiming at supporting people in developing countries. The imperial object of the
programme is to attain sanitation and good drinking water quality, sanitation for
the good health of the Zambian people living in rural arcas and initiation of
incentives for a sustainable economy in rural areas through resistant cash crop

agriculture business demonstration farms.

As mentor of this fine programme, I, Thandiwe Chilongo Banda, would like to
recommend Mr Daniel Jinnefidlt as HHDF Programme Manager from 2005 for
his outstanding administration and accomplishment to reach all levels and

administrative bodies of the Zambian society as well as rural people.

Mr Jinnefilt has throughout presented great capacity in leadership, handling the
development and implementation of the HHDF programme, based on his

academic background as well as inter-cultural understanding.

He has also shown great ability to interact in rural as well as local and national

governance.

Mr Jinnefilt has created good cooperation within Zambia with NGO partners,

local councils, provincial governance and state officials.



He has. not the least. shown strong commitment for the common people of
Zambia as well as a never-ending force to share his knowledge, recourses and

leadership capacity with his co-workers.

I hereby fully recommend Mr Jinnefilt for any kind of responsibility that he
would challenge. Mr Jinnefilt will be an asset to any position where he will be

taking part as a committed person and colleague.

I will gladly stand as reference in case of need of such an arrangement.

Yours Sincerely,

—

]
THANDIWE BANDA (Mrs)

First Lady of the Republic of Zambia



